
 

University of Calcutta 

Important Rejoinder 

This is to inform all candidates appearing for the RET Examination, 2019 for admission 

to the Ph.D Programme of the Department of Ancient Indian History and Culture, 

University of Calcutta, that due to unavoidable circumstances, it is not possible for us to 

publish the result of the same on the 23
rd

 of September, 2019 as notified earlier. 

Accordingly, the concerned date for publication of the same will be announced later. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience thus caused. 

 

Rita Chaudhuri             Swati Ray 

Convenor,                    Head, 

Ph.D Research Advisory Committee,                                                 Dept. of AIHC,  

Dept. of AIHC,                     University of Calcutta. 

University of Calcutta.  

 


